













TOWER VIEW NEWS

Website: www.towerviewprimaryschool.co.uk



Dates for your diary

Mon 12th & Tues 13th June—Bikeability year 6 Fri 16th June—non uniform day for PTFA Fayre Fri 16th June—Father's Day event Reception & year

Wed 21st June—year 5 to Derby Museum Wed 28th June—Sports Day Thurs 29th June—PTFA Summer Fayre Thurs 13th July—Music Pupils' Concert



Head Teacher MrG Lobb

Vancouver Drive Winshill DE15 OEZ Phone: 247455

www.towerview.staffs.



Dear Parents

This year feels like it has flown by and I have only been at Tower View a short time. As ever, this is probably the buisiest half term of them all with all the events that close off 1 year – and all the preparation for the next. Please do read the newsletter carefully this week and in week's coming up so you don't miss any important information or dates. We will soon be able to confirm classes for next year and which teacher your children will have for their next year at Tower View. Children will be spending two days with their new teacher on July 5th and 6th.

The other wondersful thing about this half term is the fact the weather is always so much nicer (usually!). Please make sure your children always come in to school with a sun hat, a drink of water and with sun cream already applied for the day. Sadly, it is also best that they bring a raincoat as well!

Graham Lobb

Tech4Families.

This is a programme run by the Digital Poverty Alliance (DPA) in conjunction with Curry's Ltd. It works like this:-

- When customers spend money with Curry's they are asked if they would like to "round up* the amount, with the extra going to this charity.
- The Charity pays for laptops for young people (up to 16yrs.) whose families can't afford to buy a computer of any sort.
- The laptop comes with programmes etc. ready to use and tech back up form Curry's.

There is a very simple application form that would only take a few minutes to complete.

If you would like Mr Lobb to support and verify your family's application, please pop in for a chat or e mail on headteadcher@towerview.staffs.sch.uk

Don't Forget

Next Friday 16th is our non-uniform day for the PTFA summer fayre. Please send in an item for the raffle or the tombola, or send a 50p donation to help fund the event.

Please return your raffle tickets stubs & payments to the school office as soon as possible, or enquire if you need any more tickets.

Year 4 Camp

Our year 4 pupils had a fantastic time camping at the Wilderness Academy this week, with a visit to the Roaches amongst other exciting events!





7th June 2023

Summer Fayre

If you would like to hold a stall at the summer fayre please contact the PTFA—you will need £5 payment and your own insurance for the event.

